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What have Dormice been doing this week? 
Here are some of our favourite moments: 
 

Tommy and Mo 
rustle up a snack. 

 

 

Lyla threads hair 
bobbles. 

 

Oliver wheels the 
new barrow. 

 

Evelyn rocks the 
curve board. 

 
 

Avro links the 
octogons. 

 
Michael builds a 
crazy creature. 

 

Finley tackles a big 
building project. 

 
 
  
 

Ned strengthens 
his tweezer grip. 

 
 

Matilda bakes. 

 
 

 

Jeea is getting 
much braver. 

 

SOS: save our socks 
 

We have no socks left in 
our spare clothes box. 
If you have any spare at 
home, we’d be happy to 
give them a home. 
 

We reiterate last weeks 
plea for the prompt return of 
all clothes which we have 
lent to children when their 
own bags have not 
contained sufficient. A bank 
of spare garments is 
essential if we are to ensure 
pupils are comfortable. 

 

Eadie and Kit pass 
the ball. 

 
 

 

Ralph sketches at 
the easel. 

 

Gentle Reminder 
 

We have staff escorting children 
from the Gables to the Nursery, 
between: 7.45am and 8.30am. 
 

If you arrive after that period, 
please would you be so kind as 
to bring the children to the main 
reception. 
 

We need staff in situ in order to 
open and support all activities.  
 

Thank you for your support in 

this      . 

 
 

Half Term Break 
 

18 to 26 February 

https://www.evidence.me/2bap/observation/1231712636

